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Research Analysis 
 

HB 2165, as introduced, sets certain requirements that must be met in order for 

telecommunication carriers to receive reimbursements from the Oklahoma Lifeline Fund.  

Carriers must provide documentation for existing customers to the Oklahoma Corporation 

Commission.  

 

Prepared By: Kyle Meade 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2165, as introduced, would have no direct fiscal impact, according to officials at the 

Corporation Commission.   

 

Prepared By: Mark Nichols 

 

Other Considerations 
 

None 
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